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MEETING DATE  SPONSORED BY 

February 6, 2024   George Scarpelli, City Councilor 
 
  
AGENDA ITEM 

24-030 - Congratulate Patrick O’Brien On His Recent Retirement From UPS 
  
FULL TEXT AND DESCRIPTION 

Be it Resolved that the Medford City Council Congratulate Patrick O’Brien, life-long resident of our 
great city and committed volunteer, on his recent retirement at UPS. 

  
RECOMMENDATION 
 

  
FISCAL IMPACT 
 

  
ATTACHMENTS 

None 
 


